APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Linda Symes

 Sent:
 12 August 2020 18:44

 To:
 Robson, Debra

Subject: Fwd: 'Drinking on the beach'

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: dbath

Date: 12 August 2020 at 18:25:25 BST

To: linda@

Subject: 'Drinking on the beach'

Dear Cllr Symes

I am dismayed at the applications for the 'bar on the beach' proposals. Living at one of the McCarthy and Stone apartments we thought that we had bought in a desirable area, near the beach and various facilities in a relatively quiet part of the coast. However, the proposals for the above-mentioned takeaway sale of alcohol would ruin this area completely. We have endured the unnecessary excess noise of the various slot machines on the pier, but this application would mean rowdy drinking at all hours of the day, and probably night, right opposite private homes. The reason for the applications are obviously to make money, but surely not at the expense of the safety and peace of so many residents. I trust that you will do all in your power not to let this applicant ride roughshod over the wishes of the electorate.

Deanna W Bath (Mrs) Flat 21 Savoy House South Parade SOUTHSEA Hants PO4 0BW